
Contact Us

Alizee’ Zuniga 1/15
Elijah Reynolds- 1/16
Kayden McGuirk - 1/18
Jacob Melugin - 1/18

Brad Price, Principal: (620) 783-4499 ext 2101
Kristi Clarkson, Secretary: (620) 783-4499 ext2100

kristi.clarkson@galena499.org

January 17, 2025

SPRING GROVE PRESCHOOL 
AND PRIMARY CENTER

NEWSLETTER
Please do not drop any students off prior to 7:15 am. 

Reminder: School is dismissed every Friday at 2:35.

School Hours
Breakfast is served at 7:20. 
School begins promptly at 8:00. 
Dismissal is at 3:15 M - Thur. 
and 2:35 on Fridays. 
Please pick your child up
promptly at these times.

Lunch Times
Kindergarten - 11:00
First Grade - 11:30
Second Grade - 11:45

** The menu can be viewed on the USD 499 
webpage, and you can make lunch payments
on the webpage, as well.

Upcoming Events
January 20 - No School - Teacher Inservice
January 28 - 100th Day of School
January 29 - Character Assembly at 8:00 am
February 14 - Valentine’s Day Party at 1:45 pm
February 17 - No School - Teacher Inservice
February 26 - Character Assembly at 8:00 am
March 3 - 7 - Spring Grove Book Fair/Seuss Week
March 5 - Book Fair Family Fun Night
March 7 - Special Friends/Grandparents Lunch
March 11 - Spring Pictures
March 14 - 21 - Spring Break
March 26 - Character Assembly at 8:00 am

Guidelines for Illness
If your child is sick, they must be fever-
free, and free of vomiting and diarrhea,
for 24 hours without the use of
medication before returning to school.

Happy Birthday

Weather Awareness
We are in the season when weather
can affect our ability to make it to school
safely.  Here is some basic info and
guidelines: School will not be dismissed
during our school day, as long as it’s
feasible for students and staff to remain
at school safely.   School cancellation
announcements will be broadcast on the
local news stations, sent out in an
automated call and text, and on our
district Facebook page.



Please make sure you’re sending a coat to
school with your child.  They play outside at

recess when the temps are above freezing, and
we have students coming without anything to
wear.  If your child is in need of a coat, hat, or
gloves, please reach out and we will provide.

Phone:  (620) 783-2555
email:  kristi.clarkson@galena499.org

Cold weather has arrived!
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